
Minutes YRALIS PHRF Committee 08FEB24 
Via Zoom 
Present: Rick Sinclair (Acting Chair) Mike Colucci, June Kendrick, Andrew Weiss, Paul Kueffner 
 
Acting Chair Rick Sinclair opened meeting at 20h55 and suggested running through the list of 
boats with certificates pending, to see if we needed to determine any new Standard Classes. 
  
The Committee found that there were only one or two certificates pending for designs that 
were not already in the Committee’s database of Standard Classes. Those owners will be 
contacted by their handicappers to determine exactly what design their boat is.  
(“Racer/Cruiser” and “Gaff-Headed Sloop” are not sufficient to determine the type of vessel 
that needs rating.) 
 
 It was noted that several of the boats in the pending certification list might have had changes 
made to their name, spinnaker hoist, or water ballast, so their designated handicappers should 
be alert to this when issuing the corresponding certificates. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 21h35 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Paul Kueffner 
Secretary, 
YRALIS PHRF Committee   


